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02/01/2020  13:37:322019/6011/T OBJ I object to the continuing implementation of this order, which has already resulted in the destruction of two 

mature lime trees in the front garden, harming the 'grove' aspect of our street.  While those fellings were 

ostensibly to protect Gilling Court from root incursion, they were much further away from structures than two in 

my previous property at  Maresfield Gardens for which Camden refused felling.  This next felling is the third 

of five proposed, and has no structural reason, but appears to be in support of a development.  While records 

are scarce, it would seem that a property business acquired most of the Gilling Court freehold some years ago 

and is implementing plans benefitting the business without regard to hundreds of tenants and even more 

neighbours, including me.  The loss of five mature trees for unnecessary, even unwanted development is not 

to be borne.

02/01/2020  12:55:252019/6011/T OBJ We would like to object to the felling of the lime tree in the Holmefield Court/Gilling Court garden.  As well as 

making the garden visually attractive, the tree is of great value for wildlife, providing habitat and food for many 

insects/wildlife such as aphids, caterpillars and bees. In turn some of these insects provide food for other 

insects and birds.  The tree also absorbs carbon from the atmosphere.  The tree and the birds in the garden 

make the garden a relaxing oasis in the urban surroundings and have often provided us with a calming 

environment after busy days. Please find an alternative arrangement that doesn't involve felling the tree.
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